
 

  

  

 

 

 

         Friday 2 May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Parent Discussion Group 

You will be aware from my end of term letter that I sent just before the Easter break that there 
had been a very low response to my request for parents to put themselves forward to be on our 
Parent Forum.  This was disappointing.  

Parental views and feedback are very important to the school. I am now proposing to meet with 
any parents who are free (max two parents from each year group on a first come first served 
basis) to discuss the new catering arrangements and school finance.  

I am proposing to meet on Thursday 8 May at 9am. 

If you are interested and can attend, please can you email admin@greenway.herts.sch.uk and 
put in the subject heading : Parent discussion group 

It would be good to have each class represented, but I know that we do have parents with more 
than one child and therefore they could cover more than one class! 

I look forward to working with you. 

Regards 

Mrs Ellwood 
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